

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

Memorandum

R-24

Date:

September 6, 2005

To:

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

_

Councilmember Rae Gabelich, Eighth District 界起

From:

Councilmember Frank Colonna, Third District &

Councilmember Val Lerch, Ninth District

Subject:

AGENDA ITEM: Rescind Council Action on Concurrence of Redevelopment

Expenditures

At the August 16, 2005 City Council meeting, the City Council approved a recommendation by the City Manager to require Council concurrence on Redevelopment Agency expenditures of \$1 million or more.

Upon further consideration of the implications of this action and in the spirit of maintaining a positive working relationship with the Redevelopment Agency board, we request that the City Council rescind its action to require concurrence in RDA expenditures of \$1 million or more.

Suggested Action:

Rescind the action of the City Council on August 16, 2005 to require Council concurrence in Redevelopment Agency expenditures of \$1 million or more.